
Dear Nursery children 

 

I hope you are all enjoying the time at home with your families.  I 

just wanted to send you a quick message to give you a few ideas of 

what you could do at home.   

 

Please remember to practise your name and numbers.  Maybe you 

could practise counting by putting your favourite toys in a line and 

counting them.   

 

You can also practise writing your numbers – ask a grown up to help 

you if you’re not sure.   

 

You could sing some nursery rhymes at home or you could teach your 

families the good morning/afternoon song and days of the week 

song.   

 

Most of all, have fun – play with your toys, do some colouring, play 

board games, do some baking and get some fresh air when you can.   

 

I have put some new activities on the website for you to do at home.  

They are all fun to do!  Remember to do good listening at home and 

tidy your things away when you’ve finished with them.   

 

Also remember to keep all those yucky germs away by washing your 

hands properly for 20 seconds.   

 

I will send you another message soon.   

Be good and take care of yourselves.  

 

Miss Mendis   


